

Mrs. Elaine Stapleton Principal

Spul'u'kwuks Elementary School

5999 Blanshard Drive, Richmond, BC V7C 5V4

Website: http://spulukwuks.sd38.bc.ca/

Twitter: @spuleagles



Tel: (604) 303-5100 Fax: (604) 303-5106

Mr. Kristi Narbett Vice Principal

June 24, 2022

MORNING DROP-OFF REPORT

It seems that we are making some progress in reducing vehicle traffic in the morning. Way to go, Eagles! On Wednesday (cloudy), we had 102 vehicles pass through the drop-off lane, on Thursday (sunny), also 102, and this morning, we had 86 (sunny). Let's see if we can get that number down next week. Keep up the great work! \odot



SPORTS DAY LUNCH REMINDER



Don't forget that students asking for an alternative hot dog selection must return their lunch forms by Wednesday, June 29th. Students wishing for the standard order do not need to return a form. Parents are welcome to come and watch our Sports Day on **Friday, July 8th**. Please check your mailbox for the email sent yesterday to give you information about this year's event. Dismissal will be at 1:30pm.

SETTLEMENT WORKERS IN SCHOOLS (SWIS)

Do you wonder how to communicate best with your child's teachers? Our SWIS workers have made a short video that may help to answer your questions:



http://quietube7.com/v.php/http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=usbr4z5WMKI

RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS SUMMER CHALLENGE

RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS FOUNDATION®

Continue to encourage your children to engage in acts of kindness this summer. Kindness can be shown in many different ways, to ourselves and to others.

Children should learn that being kind to and responsible for themselves supports their families as well as themselves! Attached is a calendar to mark the number of days the challenge was successfully completed. You can choose how many days your challenge will be and can start any time between now and September. The whole family can participate!

NEXT FRIDAY, JULY 1ST IS CANADA DAY! The school will be closed.

REMINDER: CLASS PLACEMENT FORMS ARE DUE IN BY MONDAY, JULY 4TH.

Please see last week's newsletter for more information.